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Friday, December 20, 2019 
 

More than 500 people at the “Family Christmas” Party 
 
Thank you to the more than 500 people who came to the Beaubassin-est and Père-Edgar-
T.-LeBlanc (PETL) School "Family Christmas" Party on Thursday, December 19 at the 
school in Grand-Barachois. In addition to pictures with Santa Claus, several activities 
were organized, including the visit of a Christmas House, a Christmas Market, funny 
photos with Christmas accessories, games, cookie decoration, crafts, reading, hot 
chocolate, collection of non-perishable food and miscellaneous items, etc. For more 
details, visit beaubassinest.ca or the Facebook page @Beaubassinest. 
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For more information: 
Carole Friolet-Landry 
Community Communication Officer 
Email: carole.landry@beaubassinest.ca 
Web: beaubassin.ca 
Facebook: @Beaubassinest 


